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Townsend, Erle

From: Matthew McCarthy <macclan3026@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 5:47 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Re: EV Mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hello, 

I don’t know how any Maine Legislator could suppose average Mainers can afford an electric 

car by 2032, let alone 2027. We are suffering here financially in our state, and the 

infrastructure just isn’t there to support such a measure. What happens when the power is 

out? How are people supposed to get around? We live out in the country and can’t call Ubers 

or take public transportation. Can our generator handle charging an EV? We can barely afford 

an internal combustion engine, let alone an EV. You have lost sight of average voters in this 

state and I hope you’ll reconsider. 

 

Julie McCarthy 

Bradford, Maine Select Board member 

(207) 327-1687 


